
Town of Farmington 

Quality of Life Subcommittee 
  September 17, 2018 

Present  Staff 

Bruce Charette  Nancy Tucker Anna Savastano 

Kathy Lindroth   Portia Corbett  Rose Ponte  

Betty Coykendall John Renehan  Kathy Eagen 

Nancy Nickerson Brian Connolly Bill Warner 

Ann Mullen  Ruth Grobe 

A. Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm.

B. Reading of the Minutes

A motion to approve the attached September 4, 2018 was made and seconded by

(Connolly/Corbett)

1. Motion carried

C. New Business

1) Brainstorming Session –

Bill Warner started the brainstorming sessions showing  various examples of components 
throughout the study area that presented challenges and opportunities for enhancements. 
The committee members added additional input for each of the examples listed. All the 
input was recorded. The staff will take all the comments and develop a matrix for the 
committee to consider.  Notes from the brainstorming session are attached. 
(See Attachment 1)

2) To discuss the next steps /goals for the October 11, 2018 meeting

Kathy Eagen explained that the staff will develop a matrix using the notes from the 
brainstorming session, and   will write a draft RFP for a landscape architect. The committee 
will meet on October 11 to review the draft RFP, and prioritize the matrix.

D. Public Comment

No one from the public spoke.

E. Adjournment

A motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:53 PM was made and seconded (Connolly/Nickerson)

1. Motion carried 
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